
 
Date- 08/01/2021.  

C 56 (2020-21) 

To, 

Whole School Parents 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

 
At the outset, wishing you a very prosperous 2021! 
 
We look forward to the commencement of the new year at SVM with the promise that it holds, 
capitalizing on the learnings from 2020. For starters, as a community of teachers, parents, and 
students, we are now more experienced and understand expectations of the virtual world, and 
through the feedback received to our School Climate Survey of December 2020 where we invited 
you to share your thoughts, feedback, we are proud that you are pleased that our teachers have 
ensured that the teaching-learning process continued seamlessly and 2020 became a year of 
continued learning and a year of opportunities instead of challenges. As a team that strives to 
improve at every stage, we are overwhelmed with the response that we have 
received across all sections right from primary to middle school.   
 
Some key takeaways for us: 
 
- You value efforts made by our teachers  
- You are thankful for the continued communication 
- You are grateful for the Open Door policy of the school leadership team and the teachers when 
you want to share feedback  
-  You feel that your children are very comfortable with teachers, asking questions without fear 
- You believe online is no different than the physical world but of course, your children miss coming 
to school in the physical world 
- You are pleased with home-work strategies, assessment patterns  
                            
 
Strengthening our home-school partnership, we have also received some useful feedback which we 
are in the process of incorporating and look forward to creating effective and innovative learning 
platforms for our children. A special thank you to many parents who are inviting more families in 
Ratnagiri to visit the school and understand our teaching-learning processes so that our community 
grows with many more students who will benefit from our Be More vision. 
 
We will continue to execute the School Climate Survey at regular intervals, as it helps us fine-tune 
strategies and optimize all our resources. Our goal remains personalized and customized learning 
for every child, and helping them with their personal and academic goals. 
 
Thank you for your faith and support in us, it does wonders for our motivation and we continue to 
build on the solid start we have. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Thank you. 
Monica Jaiswal 
Principal 
 


